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LUST Site Report Submittal Requirements 
 

In order to increase transparency and public accessibility to reports for Leaking Underground 
Storage Tank (LUST) sites, the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is now requiring 
submittal of an electronic copy of all reports for new LUST sites with start dates after January 1, 
2022 (starting sequentially with LUST 9LTT20) for uploading to the DNR’s online records.  
Electronic copies of reports should be submitted to ust.rbcasoftwaremtbe@dnr.iowa.gov.   A 
hard copy of all LUST reports must still be provided to the DNR. This may change after 
the conversion to electronic files is completed.   
 
Be aware reports for these new LUST sites may not be considered as “received” by the DNR 
until both an electronic AND a hard copy of the report is received.  The Tier 2 Site Cleanup 
Report and Site Monitoring Report online application or bedrock software file must still be 
submitted.  
 
Submittal of electronic copies of reports for older LUST sites with start dates before January 1, 
2022 (in addition to hard copies of reports) is optional at this time but is encouraged.   
 
If you have questions or concerns regarding this additional new requirement for electronic report 
submittals, please contact the DNR LUST Site Project Manager. 
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